


As President of my countywide 43,000+ member PTA, one of my responsibilities was to
work with my school district to help create the budget. Two items regarding SE jumped out at
me right away: the incredibly high cost to enroll kids in private SE schools, and the legal fees
spent on SE, most of which were incurred because the school system and family of a SE student
had a difference of opinion over services. Imagine if we could roll out a group of SE
ombudspersons to address these difference at the earliest stages, and do so in a convivial
manner? The legal savings alone would justify such a program. More importantly, imagine the
goodwill that would be fostered by SE families no longer having to fight the system? Instead,
they would work with the school system to figure out the right course for each student in a
complimentary way, not a litigious one.

Thank you for this opportunity to address you this morning, and for your work on this most
important commission.

All the hest
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